Exeter College Update – November 18th 2020



Dear Parents/Guardians,
 
As the Exeter College Adviser linked with your young person’s school, I am keen to keep you informed and updated on college information that I hope will be useful this half term. Students should all have now received a copy of the new School Leavers Course Guide 2021/22. However, if they haven’t yet received a guide, copies should be available in school, and students can ask their tutor or careers teacher, or visit the library. If a copy isn’t available, please contact me via email with your address, and I would be pleased to post a copy to you.
 
Due to the current guidelines, at least our first three open events will be virtual this year. The first took place before October half term, and will be followed by further virtual events on Wednesday 18th November and Tuesday 19th January. Videos recorded by our subject lecturers, Heads of Faculty, and support areas for the October event are available to view now: https://exe-coll.ac.uk/virtual-exeter-college-experience-school-leavers/ and both students and parents will be able to ask our lecturers further questions during live Microsoft Teams sessions at the upcoming virtual open events. Please see our website for more details and to register to receive further information: https://exe-coll.ac.uk/open-events/
 
Applications for September 2021 are open now, and students can apply using the online application form on our website: https://apply.exe-coll.ac.uk/  For additional help with completing the application form, please watch this handy guide: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4fC9UHH4kcE&list=PLGkxRBljWpeAA4CIzOMcQenuyY8MQeS6m&index=4.  If you require a paper version of the application form, please let me know. We encourage students to submit their college applications early in the academic year (by the end of December/January if possible) in order to be scheduled an earlier interview, and to avoid the GCSE period. However, we will continue to accept applications throughout the academic year. 
 
Our year 11 student journey video which includes information about the key points in the year leading up to September 2021 might also be useful for both year 11 learners and their parents/guardians: https://youtu.be/O6_lk5Y0vCY.
 
If your young person is still in the process of choosing their courses for next year, they might find the “How do I decide on my course choices” activity useful. This can be found on the College Advice Team pages of the college website, along with further information and links to useful websites: www.exe-coll.ac.uk/cat.
 
We hope this Exeter College update has been useful for both yourself and your year 11 learner. Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions or require any further assistance.
 
Yours faithfully,
 
Kerry Balchin
 
College Advice Team
Advice, Recruitment and International
Exeter College
01392 400600
kerrybalchin@exe-coll.ac.uk
